
Nurturing tomorrow’s discoveries today 

34 Spalding Drive, Brantford, Ontario, N3T 5W5 

Dear Hillier Scholarship Recipients; 

    Since 1997, the James Hillier Foundation has bestowed scholarships for university to 

Brant County high school students wishing to pursue a career in scientific research.  This 

year marks the 22nd year for the program and to date 65 local students have been 

awarded university scholarships.  At the conclusion of this year, the Foundation will have 

awarded over $1,039,750.00 

2018 Scholarship Recipients   

This year, the Foundation was pleased to offer three scholarships. High school students 

Rianna Crawford and Joshua Clugston both from Brantford Collegiate Institute and 

Markus Kunej of North Park Collegiate are the recipients of full four-year $20,000 

scholarships from the James Hillier Foundation. They were presented with their awards 

on June 13, 2018 at the annual Innovation Day at Apotex Pharmachem, Brantford. 

 

 

 

Pictured left to right – Markus Kunej, Rianna Crawford and Joshua Clugston. 

http://www.jameshillierfoundation.com/index.html


More information about this year’s recipients can be found in the linked article from the 

Brantford Expositor archives. 

http://www.brantfordexpositor.ca/2018/06/13/students-receive-hillier-scholarships 

A complete listing of past scholarship recipients may be found at: 

www.jameshillierfoundation.com 

Foundation News 

Website  

The Foundation’s website has been updated and among other enhancements, it now 

facilitates online scholarship applications. www.jameshillierfoundation.com 

Board of Directors  

 With retirements we are pleased to announce the addition of two new members to the 

Board of Directors. 

Allan Lovett: Allan is a partner with Waterous Holden Amey Hitchon LLP and active 

with numerous community groups and organizations including the Brantford-Brant 

Chamber of Commerce and the Economic Development Advisory Committee.  Allan was 

born and raised in Brantford and is proud to call it home with his wife and two children. 

Dr. Allan Rey: Allan has been employed at Apotex Pharmachem Inc. in Brantford, 

Ontario since 1996. He is currently Senior Manager, Research, Technology and 

Intellectual Property Affairs. His most recent work has centered on the introduction of 

innovative technologies to the pharmaceutical industry such as continuous flow processes 

and the use of robotics for high throughput screening. He served as the 2013-2016 

Director of Industrial Liaison on the Canadian Society of Chemistry (CSC) Board of 

Directors and is currently a member of the Queen’s Chemistry Innovation Council. 

An Evening with Jane Goodall – (Thursday, Sept. 27th, 7:00pm)  

In partnership with the Sanderson Centre, the Foundation is delighted to have this iconic 

scientist appear at our local Brantford theatre. The Foundation will be supplying up to 

350 complementary tickets to local area high school students. Tickets have also been 

made available to the general public.

 

 

http://www.brantfordexpositor.ca/2018/06/13/students-receive-hillier-scholarships
http://www.jameshillierfoundation.com/
http://www.jameshillierfoundation.com/


Keeping in Touch 

We need your help in keeping us up to date with your contact information. Please notify 

us of any changes to your email address by forwarding revised information to 

info@jameshillierfoundation.com.  

 

Best Regards, 

Chuck Beach 

Chair – James Hillier Foundation 

 

“Success favours a prepared mind” – James Hillier 

mailto:info@jameshillierfoundation.com

